
March 15, 2019

 

Dear Clients,  
There are going to be notable changes happening in Imperial County and 

Santa Clara Courthouses.  
- Imperial County:  

- Traffic Department relocation:   
- The traffic department of the Imperial County Courthouse is 

now moved to 939 W. Main St El Centro, CA 92243. 
- The previous location at 1625 Main Street, El Centro CA. 92243 

will be closing.  
- Santa Clara County:  

- Traffic Court Fee Errors:   
- The Santa Clara Superior Court has recently become aware of 

an inconsistency between the fees indicated on the website and 
traffic court courtesy notices and the actual fees owed to the 
Superior Court based on the charges on the citation.We have 
temporarily halted online payments until this problem is 
corrected. 

- REMINDERS:  
- Future Court Closure:  

- Effective April 1, 2019:   
- All State Courts will be closed in honor of Cesar Chavez Day.  
- Federal Courts and USA Legal Network will still be open.  

Best,   
USA Legal Network 

For more information or any questions feel free to contact us at 
(213)-607-9000


